
Meeting in Athens from25.6.till 1.7.2017  Sunday, the 25th of June, we flew to Athens. In our luggage we had the task to produce a final report together for our project „European Challenges in sustainable energy production by biotechnology“.  We,Rosanna Schulze, Michael Schlindwein und Dr. Jürgen Braun.Our team was supported by native speaker Murray Brockman. He worked with us in advance in the preparation ofthe first draft ofthe report.  We arrived in Athens at 11 pm at the Hotel.All our friends were waiting there to welcome us. Monday morning, after a short opening ceremony, we started to work on the report. Divided into three work groups the project resultswere intensively discussed and uploaded to the Mobility Tool of EU. Wednesday evening after three days of hard and strict team work the final report was finished.  Everybody had a great satisfaction about it.                            The Greek parents invited us to dinner at school,to celebrate the report and to express their thanks. They prepared wonderful Greek dishes and the students performed Greek songs and dances. It was impressive to see how proud the Greek students were of their high school when they and their headmistress gave us a guided tour of their school. 



                    The cultural program of the meeting started with climbing up to the famous Akropolis. It was very hot on the top but also very interesting. Yannis the Greek colleague did a great job. He introduced us into the history of Athens in a perfect way.We also visited the Olympic arena, the Government district and the little old city, Nafplion. The impressive dedication of the Greek students and colleagues, made also the immane heat tolerable and provided us a great stay. Thank you very much for the perfect organization and execution of the last project meeting in Athens.  

 


